21ST CENTURY COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTERS
GRANT COMPETITION NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO
APPLY

Pine Bluff Public Schools
November 21, 2024

Public Announcement:
21ST CENTURY COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTERS GRANT COMPETITION
NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO APPLY

The following organization will be submitting a Title IV, Part B, Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community
Learning Centers Grant Application no later than January 31, 2025:

Name of Organization: Pine Bluff School District

Lead Administrator Names: Superintendent-Jennifer Barbaree, Assistant Superintendent-Kelvin Gragg,
Assistant Superintendent-Phillip Carlock, PBSD 21st CCLC Program Director- Monica McMurray, &
Federal Programs Coordinator-Rose M. Smith

Email: jennifer.barbaree@pinebluffschools.org, kelvin.gragg@pinebluffschools.org,

phillip.carlock@pinebluffschools.org, monica.mcmurray@pinebluffschools.org &
rose.smith@pinebluffschools.org

Phone: 870-543-4200

Pine Bluff Public Schools, in partnership with community stakeholders, will submit a comprehensive
proposal to the Arkansas State Department of Education seeking funding under the Title IV, Part B, Nita
M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Centers Grant. This funding will enable the district to
provide high-quality programs and services to students and their families during out-of-school hours,
fostering academic achievement, personal growth, and meaningful family engagement.
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